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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP 
35th SESSION -24 January 2020 (morning)

Review of Guinea-Bissau
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel welcomes the delegation of Guinea-Bissau to the Universal Periodic Review. We congratulate Guinea-Bissau for the democratic and peaceful political transition that is currently taking place in the country, which will no doubt, after its smooth completion with the inauguration of the new President, have positive implications on the enjoyment of human rights by its people.

Acknowledging the country’s difficulty in implementing policies because of cyclical institutional crisis, we take note of important institutional steps taken by the Government of Guinea-Bissau through the “Terra Ranka” strategic program. We also take note of the establishment of the Judicial Training Centre, and the development of key programs in the areas of inclusive education and reproductive health.
Israel stands ready to support Guinea-Bissau in these processes, and would like to recommend the following:

1. To finalize the process of adopting the Code of Integrated Child Protection.

2. To ensure access to sexual and reproductive health services for all women, including both antenatal and postnatal health.

3. To strengthen the reforms and investment in education, with a view of introducing inclusive education.

Israel wishes Guinea-Bissau every success in its review. I thank you.   
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